
ENDOWMENT 
RMYC holds an endowment fund at the Yampa Valley Community Foundation that has averaged 
7.74% of annual yield since 1999. Our goal is to grow the fund to  
$3.75M by 2025 to serve two purposes: 

✓ Cover a portion of annual overhead expenses, and  
✓ Provide a safety net in the event our operations are paused due to unforeseen incidents. 

 
Our endowment can accept immediate or pledged contributions of  
cash, stock, or capital assets.  
 
We can also accept gifts made through planned giving estate bequests, IRAs, life insurance or 
other long-term gifts. 
 

OFFICE & HOUSING PROJECT 
RMYC is building a 6,860 SF office and pavilion building that can hold all year-round staff and 
provide ample meeting, classroom, and training space.  
The existing offices in the Stone House and the Headquarters Building will then be repurposed 
into dormitory style employee housing for our long-term Field Coordinators and Crew Leaders. 
Engineering, architecture, and surveying have begun, and we hope to break ground in 2024. 
Total project cost is estimated at $4.5M.  
Our hope is to raise 90% in donations and pledges prior to Gretchen’s departure as a legacy in 
honor of her three decades of service with RMYC. 
 
For more information, contact Gretchen Van De Carr, CEO at 
gretchen@rockymountainyouthcorps.com 
 


